
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 20, 1996 

 

 

Mr. Joseph Backes 

9 Kaine Terrace 

Albany, New York  12208-1215 

 

Re: October 25, 1995 Meeting Between Representatives from the Department of Defense and 

Staff Members from the Assassination Records Review Board      

 

Dear Joe: 

 

I am pleased that we were able to work out a solution that provided you with the information you 

were seeking concerning the October 25, 1995 meeting between Review Board staff members and 

Department of Defense employees.   As we discussed, I am identifying a list of the Review Board 

attendees at the meeting and am listing offices of the components of the Department of Defense that 

attended.  The Review Board staff members who attended the meeting were myself, Tim Wray, 

Dennis Quinn, Doug Horne, and Christopher Barger. 

 

I am also enclosing the October 25, 1995 correspondence between the Review Board and the 

Department of Defense setting up the meeting. 

 

I hope this information is of assistance to you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

 

Enclosure 


